

July 30, 2022

Bible Believers Fellowship of Dallas 4313 Waterford Drive Plano, Texas 75024

Dear Friends,

It is a pleasure to join the families, friends, and community of Bible Believers Fellowship of Dallas in celebrating 26 years of faith and service. This Silver Jubilee celebration is the culmination of many years of servant leadership, prayer, and faithful giving of BBF's members. It is an honor to commemorate this occasion and celebrate the work of a vibrant faith community that has a global impact for God's kingdom.

This year is a significant milestone in Bible Believers Fellowship of Dallas's commitment to spreading the word of God and His message of salvation. A place of historic faith and deep roots, BBF's passion for service is transforming lives in Collin County and our Great State. Your members, staff, and leadership are daily demonstrating how one may walk in the fullness of God's love, forgiveness, and blessings by serving in their homes, at work, and in the greater Plano area. The work done for others is a reflection of the message of the Gospel and the friendly spirit of Texas. It is a mission that makes an eternal impact on a daily basis. For your dedication to spreading the message of God's love, I thank you.

My best wishes to you all as you cast a vision for the coming years. I pray this celebration will kick off a year of great encouragement and anticipation of what is to come. I look forward to celebrating many more milestones that come from your devotion to the Great Commission.

May God richly bless Bible Believers Fellowship of Dallas, and may He continue to bless the United States America.

Sincerely,

Ted Cruz

United States Senator